
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF AMSTERDAM 

PLANNING BOARD 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Amsterdam Planning Board will hold a 

public hearing on May 3, 2023 at 6:45 pm at the Amsterdam Town Hall, 283 Manny’s Corner 

Road, Town of Amsterdam for a site plan application submitted by Quattro Development, LLC  

for construction of Take Five oil change facility on parcel situated between Burger King and 

Dunkin Donuts at 4876 NYS Route 30. 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE any interested person wishing to speak may be heard at said time 

and place. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Alex Kuchis, Chairman 

Planning Board 

 

 

 

 

 
TO BE PUBLISHED in the Recorder on April 22, 2023 
 

 

 


